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Alexandria Park Community School 
Works notification       

October 2019 

Notification of second tower crane delivery 

Dear Neighbour, 

Please be advised that on Saturday 19th October 2019, between 6.00am and 
6.00pm (weather dependent), Titan Cranes Pty Ltd will be delivering and 
erecting the second tower crane at the Alexandria Park Community School 
construction site. 

Traffic in your local area may be impacted by the delivery, with the truck 
bringing the crane to site travelling via Wyndham Street and Power Avenue. 
There will be a partial closure of Park Road/Power Avenue and vehicle access to 
the Park Road gate will be temporarily restricted. 

Please be aware of trucks and use caution if you are walking or driving in the 
immediate area. 

All care will be taken to minimise noise and disruption to the surrounding 
community. 

Thank you for your patience and consideration. 
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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